“Bridging the Communication Gap in lllinois”
2009 State of lllinois Communications Conference

Melissa Camille

CMS/BCCS Agency Relations
120 West Jefferson Street
Springfield, Illinois 62702

June 5, 2009

Mr. James Page

Executive Director

Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System
1701 East Main Street

Urbana, Illinois 61802

Dear Jim:

Thank you for all of your invaluable time in planning and producing the 2009 State of
Ilinois Communications Conference — “Bridging the Communication Gap in Illinois”.
ILEAS’s expertise, professionalism, and participation in the planning and presentation of
the conference were invaluable. Working with you and the staff at ILEAS is always a
pleasure and we know that things will be done expeditiously and professionally! Without
the contributions of Jeff Regan, Jennifer Ford, Amy Jones, Danisha Williams, and Ken
Swails, the conference would not have been a resounding success.

We hope that you enjoyed the conference as much as we did and that we can partner
again next time!

Thank you again for all of your efforts.
Sincerely,
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On the behalf of Central Management Services
Melissa Camille and Sarah Zerfas






